
           

   

 

 

 

 

 

Walking in the footsteps of Jesus with our Christian family, we learn, grow, achieve and flourish 
together in God’s love. 

Dear Parents, 

 

Explaining some of the Covid restrictions to children, especially when they are changing regularly, 

can be difficult. Despite being young, they are increasingly in tune with how it is impacting on their 

lives, non more so than the rule of 6 that may affect how children celebrate their birthdays. 

Birthdays are important at any age, but when you’re in primary school they are everything! So, we 

think we have come up with a plan to help. 

 

On the last Friday of the month, starting this month, we would like to hold a ‘mini party’ for each 

class. This will enable children’s whose birthday is within that month to celebrate ( low key with a 

few treats and games) with their classmates and have a fun time. We will hold this in our Golden 

time session.  

 

Sadly we are unable to invite parents but we will take photographs and blog them for you to share 

with your child at home.  

 

Your child doesn’t need to bring anything in- staff will provide all we need.  

 

We hope that this goes some way to creating happy memories. Our first one will be Friday  25th  

September. 

 

Remember that we are still holding our Friday celebration assemblies in school ( sadly again we 

cannot invite you to join us) but we aim to video/photograph it so you can share. Your child is 

welcome to bring in their birthday card to share with us all on the Friday after their birthday as we 

sing ‘Happy Birthday’ to them. 

 

 

Best wishes, 

 

 

 

 

Bretherton Teaching Team 
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